TEACHERS SERVICE COMMISSION



CONSULTATIVE MEETING BETWEEN TSC AND KNUT

On 23rd August 2018 the Teachers Service Commission (TSC) held a consultative meeting with the Kenya National Union of Teachers (KNUT) to address some issues that have emerged in the course of the implementation of the 2017-2021 Collective Bargaining Agreement (CBA).

The meeting took place in an open, candid and cordial environment and addressed issues touching on promotion of teachers, career progression, teacher appraisal programme and transfers. After intensive deliberations, both parties agreed to hold a five-day retreat between 30th September and 5th October 2018 for an indepth examination and consensus on all the emerging issues. In particular, matters relating to transfers, career progression, teachers professional development and teacher appraisal programme will be addressed in a conclusive and comprehensive manner.

The Commission is committed to an amicable settlement of any issue affecting teachers in the course of their professional duties and wishes to most sincerely thank KNUT leadership for the continued engagement over important professional issues.

Finally the Commission wishes to appeal to all teachers to re-dedicate themselves as they prepare learners for third term programmes including national examinations.

KIHUMBA KAMOTHO

HEAD OF CORPORATE COMMUNICATIONS